Taxi Voucher Scheme and old Tokens
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How to apply for Taxi Vouchers

If you have previously bought travel tokens instead of your free bus pass and you are greatly disadvantaged by the withdrawal of travel tokens on 1st April 2008, please read the conditions below and if you qualify send or bring to the Contact Centre a completed application form and supporting documents. Application forms are available to download and print, request an application form online, contact us or visit our One Stop Shop.

Taxi vouchers amounting to £40 for a single person and £60 for a couple will be available during 2008/9 for residents qualifying.  This means residents in North Warwickshire who are elderly or disabled, who do not own or have easy access to a car or a bus route. 

The value of the vouchers given will diminish by one twelfth on a monthly basis from 1 April based on the date that an application is received e.g. successful applications received during May will be granted £37 for a single person, £55 for a couple etc..    

Criteria for receiving taxi vouchers

· Do not own or have easy access to a private car

· Are unable to use public transport, either because you cannot get on board or it is not available 

Who can I use these vouchers with?

These taxi vouchers have been produced by the Council and must be used by 31 March 2009. They can be used as full or part payment for journeys taken using   

· Hackney Carriage or Private Hire Vehicles registered in the North Warwickshire area 

· Beeline Community Transport Scheme 59-61 Long Street, Atherstone (for medical journeys only). Please telephone (01827) 722617 for further details 

· Car-Go-Bus 1st Floor 59-61 Long Street, Atherstone, Warwickshire 
CV9 1AZ, Tel/Fax: 01827 722617 Email: info@car-go-bus.org.uk 

As this is a local discretionary scheme administered by the Council, you will need to check with the driver or company that they are prepared to accept the £1 vouchers before taking your journey. 

The owners of taxis registered within the North Warwickshire boundary have been requested to participate fully in the scheme and have been asked to accept vouchers in full or part payment for journeys in exactly the same way as the previously issued travel tokens. 

Old Tokens

Taxi owners have been asked to continue to accept any unused travel tokens that residents may still have

